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Community, Compassion, Courage,    Trust, Perseverance, Thankfulness 
 

Chaddleworth and Shefford Federated CE Primary Schools 
‘Living life in all its fullness’ John 10:10 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

What a wonderfully busy week! Enjoy reading all about this week’s excitement! 

                           Wishing everyone a relaxing weekend, 

                                Ms Munday   Acting Headteacher   www.csfschools.org 

Our Christian value of 
‘Trust’… 

Our 
Christian 
value of 
trust was 
the focus 
of our 

traditional fairy story this 
week. We thought about 
where trust appears in the 
story of The Gingerbread 
man. We thought the fox 
was very untrustworthy, 
making a promise he 
broke! It was also shared 
that the old lady put her 
trust in the old man to 
help her chase and catch 
the Gingerbread man. 
Where else do you think 
trust crops up through the 
story? 
We then considered how 
we could be trustworthy 
for others to be able to 
trust in us, by being 
honest, being kind, 
following instructions and 
doing what we say we’ll 
do.  
(Click the story 
image to share 
the story) 
 

World Book Day… 
The Mr Men and Little Miss characters were out in force 
throughout the school this World book day: joined by so 
many creative characters from our favourite books. From 
princesses to dinosaurs, chefs to sporting heroes, historians to scientists, 
and so much more!  

Miss Oram led 
our World Book 
Day worship to 
start the day 
with a very 
catchy song to 
remind us that 
‘Reading is 
Amazing!’… 

MC Grammar | 
World Book Day 

Song | Reading Is 
Amazing |  

We were then 
able to think 
and discuss 
how we can 

‘Read our own way’, and shared advice such as… 
“Try reading different types of books- there really is a book for everyone!” 
“Go to the library to look at lots of different books that you can borrow” 

“Ask for recommended reads from your family and friends” 
“Read about things you enjoy”    “Read with someone else” 

“Ask someone to listen to you read”   ”Take time to read and relax” 
Every class was excited to open up their new book boxes, full of a range of 

brand new books to fill our class libraries with. These include new titles 
and recommended reads for each year group and key stage. 
The children all brought home their £1 book tokens last week 

ready to spend! Enjoy ‘reading your way’ everyone!  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

http://www.csfschools.org/
https://www.csfschools.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=u4LO_Nnod-M
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=u4LO_Nnod-M
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=u4LO_Nnod-M
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=u4LO_Nnod-M
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YoQyyB5xvLk
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More Football Fun… 
Our sporting event of the week was 
for our Year 3/4 Football team who 
went to Park House and played 
together for the first time! As we 
warmed up, the team encouraged each other on "Come on 
we can do it!" They showed true team spirit and despite 
going up against some tough teams, that didn't stop them 
from showing determination! The team worked together to 
defend their goal and we saw some super saves as well! 
Our team is passionate about practicing together as a 
team to develop their skills and they can't wait to play 
their next game! Mrs Brown 

 

 
 

Diary dates… (New dates are added in green) 

March 

Mon, 10th - Year 5 & 6 Girls football, after school Park House 

Wed, 12th - PTFA meeting, evening 

Thurs, 13th - Year 5 & 6 Touch Rugby, afternoon 

Fri, 14th - PTFA non-uniform day, please bring in Mother’s Day 
gift donations 
- Level 1 Bikeability, year 5 

Mon, 17th - St Patrick’s Day 

Tues, 18th - Netball friendly match with Brightwalton at Shefford 

Fri, 21st - Great Big School Spring Clean 2025 begins 
- Red Nose Day 2025 

Mon, 24th - Last week of term 4 after school clubs 

Tues, 25th - KS2 Cross Country, afternoon, Newbury Showground 

Thurs, 27th - Level 2 Bikeability, year 6, day 1 

Fri, 28th - Level 2 Bikeability, year 6, day 2 

PTFA news and updates… 
The House bake sale winners were announced this week and 
enjoyed their extra playtime prize in the 
sunshine! Well done to Watermill and 
everyone who baked, donated and 
bought tasty treats to help raise over 
£340 with the PTFA, which will be used 
to fund cooking equipment for our 
children.  

The next planned PTFA event is 
all about the Mums! Friday the 
14th March is a non-school 
uniform day in exchange for 
donations for the gift room, 

which will then give our 
children a future opportunity to 
choose a treat for the special 
lady in their lives for Mother’s 
Day.  

 

 
 

Touch Rugby… 
Our second sporting event saw our Year 3 
and 4s put all the Tag Rugby skills that 
they'd learnt into practice! The sun was 
shining and we were full of energy and 

ready with knowledge of pass 
backward, run forwards and 
teamwork! We were so impressed by 
the children’s resilience and 
sportsmanship. Their understanding 
of the game improved every minute, 

with determined defence and amazing attack- resulting is 
some terrific tries! A big ‘well done’ to everyone to every 
player.  Ms Munday 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

West Berkshire Museum trip.… 
Kingfishers were able to extend their History learning  
on Monday. They had a super day out at the West 
Berkshire Museum. The children listened extremely well 
during their workshop about Victorian toys and they had 
great fun handling some toys that they would not 
normally play with. They 
also had the opportunity 
to make their own 
kaleidoscope! Thank you 
to all the parents who 
joined us on the trip.  
Mrs Harris 

 

 

 
 

Class Blogs 

Click on the class bird to link to the class blog pages sharing your child/ren’s learning this week… 

   Robins  
 

        Kingfishers Owls 

 

Red Kites  
 
 
 

Our class worship Picture News… The Big Question…  

‘Is it important to feel proud of where you have come from?’ 

http://www.csfschools.org/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/robins-class-eyfs/robins-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/kingfishers-class-y-1-2/kingfishers-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/owls-class-yr-3-4/owls-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/red-kites-yr-5-6/red-kites-blog/
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Parent and carer community news and information… 
 

 
 
 

Please remember to pre-order school meals, if you are able, to 

support the kitchen catering organization…. 

 

 

 

   
ATOM Science and Technology Festival, Abingdon-on-Thames - Programme 

 
The Lambourn Youth Junction is a youth 

club which meets weekly in Lambourn and is 
available for young people of Lambourn and 

the surrounding villages. 

The Youth Junction is where young people 
meet, socialise, participate in activities, enjoy 

themselves and learn – all in a safe 
supervised environment and free of charge. 

We meet every Monday at the Lambourn 
Centre, from 6:30pm to 8pm and are open to 

young people in school years 5 to 9. 

Lambourn Youth Junction - Lambourn Junction 
Community Interest Company 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

http://www.csfschools.org/
https://www.atomfestival.org.uk/festival-programme/
https://maps.app.goo.gl/C9LnxqCfYqw3VySs9
https://maps.app.goo.gl/C9LnxqCfYqw3VySs9
https://lambournjunction.uk/lambourn-youth-junction/
https://lambournjunction.uk/lambourn-youth-junction/

